
 
CITY OF ST. CLAIR 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
 

ESTABLISHMENT OF EARLY VOTING SITE 
 

To All Qualified Electors in the City of St. Clair 
 

Notice is hereby given by resolution of the St. Clair City Council under authority granted in 
Public Act 81 of 2023, that the location of the early voting site for all federal and statewide 
election dates will be:  
 

St. Clair Municipal Building, 547 N. Carney Dr, St. Clair MI 48079 
 
All qualified electors in the City of St. Clair have the right to mark a ballot and deposit the ballot 
in a tabulator nine (9) consecutive days beginning the second Saturday before an election and 
ending the Sunday before the election. Early Voting for all precincts will be available 8:00am-
4:00pm.  
 
The site may also serve as an early voting site for any additional days prior to the second 
Saturday before an election and/or additional election dates if designated and approved by the 
Election Commission and St. Clair City Council.  
 
For questions on Early Voting, please visit michigan.gov/vote or contact the St. Clair Clerk’s 
Office at 810.329.7121 or elections@cityofstclair.com 
 

 


